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Thank you to Mrs. Johnstone for helping Roywood out while Mrs. Pegg was away! We 
appreciate you being with us and helping to keep everything running smoothly.

Thank you to Mr. D for organizing Freezie Friday and hosting our first freezie sale of 
the year! Thank you to all the students for throwing away their freezie wrappers into 
the garbage and not leaving them in the school yard! 

We wonder what colour freezie you will choose next week???

Appreciation



Upcoming Events
● Jun. 4th-6th - Grade 3 EQAO Test Writing Dates - Please make sure that children are at school for these dates!
● Jun. 5th - School Advisory Council Meeting @ 9:00 a.m. in Staffroom
● Jun.6th Freezie Friday (on Thursday) - sold at PM recess for $1.00 per freezie
● Jun. 7th - P.A. Day (no school for students)
● Jun. 10th - Scholastic Book Fair Bonanza in the Library - OPEN 3:30-4:30pm for sales with family
● Jun. 11th - Scholastic Book Fair Bonanza in the Library - OPEN 3:30-4:30pm for sales with family
● Jun. 12th - Scholastic Book Fair Bonanza in the Library - OPEN 3:30-4:30pm for sales with family
● Jun. 13th - Scholastic Book Fair Bonanza in the Library - OPEN 3:30-6:30pm for sales with family
● Jun.14th - Pasta Lunch for Students (CashOnline order to come)
● Jun. 16th - Grade 5 Students to Donview HWA for Spring Concert - PM
● Jun. 19th - Kindergarten Celebration of Learning @ 1:30 p.m. (more info to come)
● Jun. 20th - Family Games Night @ 4:00 p.m. (CashOnline order form to come for snacks and bbq items)
● Jun. 25th - Grade 5 “Moving On Up” Graduation Celebration
● Jun. 25th - Welcome to Kindergarten Event for New JK Students @ 3:30 p.m.
● Jun. 25th - Final Report Cards Home to Families
● Jun. 26th - Summer Fun Day with Wynford Group
● Jun. 27th - Summer Fun Day with Wynford Group (rain date)
● Jun. 28th - Last Day of School for Summer 

The school bell rings at 8:40am! Please make sure to be at school on time as a lot of                                                                                          
literacy and  numeracy lessons are taught in the morning. If your child is going to be late or absent                                                                         
from school at any time, please call Mrs. De Silva in the office to let her know or leave a                                                                                 
message on the school answering machine.



School News



School Messenger App - Student Absence Reporting
Using the School Messenger app or website provides a faster and easier way to report absences and receive communication sent by 
the TDSB and your school (this will also go to the email that you have on file). This is available for download now. More details about 
how to get started with School Messenger are available below. Learn more about SchoolMessenger and watch a video about it.

 How to Get Started on the App

1. Download the app from the Apple App Store or Google Play
2. Open the app and tap Sign Up at the bottom of your phone screen.
3. Enter the email address that your school has on file, location and create a password.
4. You will then receive an email to verify your account. Once verified, reopen the app.
5. Enter the same email address and password used to create an account.
6. Tap Log In.

How to Get Started on the Website

1. Visit https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
2. Click on Sign Up at the top right corner
3. Enter the email address that your school has on file, location and create a password.
4. You will then receive an email to verify your account. Once verified, reopen the site.
5. Enter the same email address and password used to create an account.
6. Click on Log In.

Need support? Contact the SchoolMessenger customer service at 1-800-920-3897.

http://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home
https://vimeo.com/180768415
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/schoolmessenger-infocenter/id978894818?mt=8
http://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolmessenger.recipient
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/


EQAO for Grade 3 Students - June 4th, 5th, 6th

The students in Grade 3 in Mrs. Peralta and Mr. Perera’s classes will be writing the 
EQAO standardized test this coming week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. It 
is very important for your child to attend school these three days. If children do not 
finish the text within the three days, there will be one extra day provided the 
following week.

All students will be writing with Mrs. Peralta, with the support of Mrs. Bossert, Mrs. 
Taylor and Mrs. Ma. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ask your child’s teacher or contact Mrs. 
Pegg.

Thank you! :D



Freezie Friday
YUM!

The first freezie Friday will be held on Friday, May 31st!

Freezie’s will be sold in the afternoon to students and will cost $1.00 each!



Scan the QR code to donate 
to the Roywood Student 
Nutrition Program!

Your donations count!!

Tax receipts will be issued 
for donations $20 and over!



School CashOnline - ACTION ITEM 

Roywood PS is going CASHLESS. Please take some time to create an                                                    account 
in School CashOnline to be able to pay for field trips,                                                                      special 
lunches, spirit wear and any other school items while                                                                           your child 
is at Roywood PS.

All of the TDSB is moving towards becoming cashless schools so that children do not have to bring money 
to school (with the chance of it getting lost), schools do not have to hold a lot of money (with a chance of 
it getting lost) and to keep up with the ever changing times of the world. 

Please use the following link to create your account today! 

School Cash Online Links:
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
School Cash Online - Sign Up Instructions

https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12-FuPNAmHKC99vGmFC7Ac8kb3321F7pM/view


Follow along 
with us this 

JOYFUL
June

month. 

Try as many 
JOYFUL

activities as 
you can with 

family!



This Week @ Roywood PS









Continued Learning for All
Students, Families & Staff



School Improvement Planning @ Roywood PS
Literacy Goal:

Through a structured literacy approach in Kindergarten to Grade 1 and a deeper application of the 
comprehensive literacy program in Grades 2-5, the students of Roywood will develop their 
confidence in decoding and comprehending texts at or above their expected grade level. We will 
focus on the most underserved students. Teachers will learn how to use phonological and phonemic 
screeners to develop instruction based on early reading needs. We will monitor three times a year 
using DRA and ongoing running records.

Math Goal:

By implementing evidence based numeracy strategies (high-impact instructional practices), we will 
improve student engagement, learning, and attitudes towards math. To accomplish this, we will support 
teachers to make instructional choices that help to eliminate disproportionate outcomes and to 
interrupt oppressive practices (e.g. provide explicit needs-based professional learning opportunities 
such as “Building Foundational Math Skills in the Early Years” and “Building Thinking Classrooms in 
Mathematics Through an Anti-Oppressive Lens”, work with Math Learning Partner, etc.)



Community News



Roywood EarlyON Contact Info:
Center Coordinator: Maria Rusu
Phone: 416-395-2830
Mon. to Fri. 8:30a.m. - 12:30p.m.



The Toronto Student Transportation Group is looking for new bus drivers! 

If you are interested in a job as a bus driver, please take a look at the 
recruitment flyers in the next slides for many different companies. If you 
are interested, please contact the bus company directly based on the 
information in their flyer!

















Connecting with the School
Office Hours 8:00am - 4:00pm 

Office Administrator

Patricia-Anne De Silva

E-Mail
Patricia-Anne.DeSilva@tdsb.on.ca

Telephone
416-395-2830

General E-Mail
RoywoodPS@tdsb.on.ca

Website
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/roywood/

Twitter
https://twitter.com/TDSB_RoywoodPS
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